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23rd November 2023 

Our ref: MF/026/KB 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: School Choir 

This year our School Choir will be performing at 4 different care homes in Grantham on Friday 8th December 2023. 

These are Newton House, Red Court Care, Apple Trees and Brick Kiln. 

Pupils will leave school after morning registration and be back in time for their usual transport home. 

Your child has expressed an interest to perform and we therefore would like you to complete the reply slip below 

to give your consent, and return to school by Friday 1st December 2023. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Matthew Flatt 

Executive Headteacher 

Please return to Mrs Pell 

I do/do not give consent for my child___________________________________________________________ to 

take part in the School Choir trip on Friday 8th December 2023. 

Signed______________________________________________ Date__________________________________ 
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